
Children of essential 
workers are now eligible 
to enroll in subsidized 
Emergency Child Care

ELIGIBILITY REQUIREMENTS INCLUDE

An essential worker as 
defined by the state of 

California. 

If the family includes a 
two-parent household, both 

parents/caregivers must either 
be essential workers or the other 

parent must be unable to 
provide care for their children 

due to incapacitation.

The family is not 
completing their 
work remotely.

The family requires 
child care to perform 
their essential work.

Families who meet these 
requirements are eligible 
and may receive emergency 
child care services through 
June 30, 2020.

Apply quickly at
www.chs-ca.org 
or call (888) CHS-4KIDS 
Monday to Friday 
9:00am-3:30pm.

Parents that need help finding child care can find a provider that meets 
their needs through the CHS Resource and Referral Program. 
Learn more at https://www.chs-ca.org/for-families/child-care-referrals.

Are you an
essential worker 
during the COVID-19
state of emergency ? Your children may 

now be eligible to 
enroll in subsidized 

emergency child care.
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